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From 17 November 2020, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2021-22 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Your comments on this draft decision:  

The feed in Tariff should be going up not down. Why shouldn’t it match the wholesale price? There 

is no difference between a consumer investing in power generation and a business investing in 

power generation. Does that mean a large business investing in solar generation will also only get 

7.1c/kWh? I don’t think so. We need to encourage people to invest not discourage it. 
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